
COMING UP:

General P&C Updates

Enrichment Programs 
This month the P&C donated $2000 to the

School to help fund Enrichment programs for

the students. The money will go towards

supplies and equipment to ensure the
students have access to a range of creative

and interactive learning opportunities.

Bingo Night
Mark your calendars, we have set a date for

the much anticipated BINGO Night for the

'lucky' Friday the 13th September. More

information will be shared shortly as the

committee works out the finer details. 

End of year Twilight Movie Night & Market
The school has agreed for the P&C to run an

End of Year Twilight Movie and Market
evening in November. At this stage we are

looking for expression of interest from local

community members who may have a small

side hustle or business that they would like to

showcase at the market. 

Get in touch with us to 
register your interest
and secure a spot
at the event. 

JUNE

Supporting our school and community together

JULY

EVERY THURSDAY
ESPRESSO CART @ The Hub 7.30am
FRIDAY 28th
HOTDOG & ICECREAM DAY

TUESDAY 23rd
GENERAL P&C MEETING 7.30pm

Volunteer Call-Out

HOT DOG DAY
Volunteers needed for hot dog day 28th June at lunch

time - approx 1 hour of helping pack the orders.
Please email lathamprimarypandc@gmail.com if you

are available or reach out on facebook. 

Breakfast club is on each

Tuesday and Thursday in Term

2. Service starts at 8.30am, with

last toast called at 8.55am! 

Orders for the limited edition

Pocket Hoodies were put through

last week. We had A LOT of interest

and hopefully, the hoodies will be

with the students soon!

Hot Dog and Ice-cream
day at the Canteen is

coming up on 28th June.
Flexi-schools has been

updated and orders are
now available through

the app.

https://www.lathampandc.org.au/contact/
mailto:lathamprimarypandc@gmail.com

